Republic of the Philippines

National Irrigation Administration
Central Office

NOTICE TO PROCEED

February 8, 2023

MR. JIGGER L. CRISTALES
Managing Partner

BBLM UNISTAR, INC.,

23 Doyong, Calasiao
Pangasinan

Dear Mr. Cristales,

Relevant to your Contract with the National Irrigation Administration for the proposed project of Supply
and Delivery of Seventeen (17) units Brand New Mini Dredging Equipment in the amount of One
Hundred Twenty-Six Million and Five Pesos (PhP126,000,005.00) under Contract No. NIACO-S-12
entered into on 8 February 2023, we are issuing this Notice To Proceed.

In line with this and pursuant to the provisions of the Contract, you are hereby instructed to commence
with the execution of your undertakings indicated therein.

Attached is a copy of the contract for your reference and guidance.

Very truly yours,

EDDIE G. GUILLEN
Acting Admipistrator
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